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New Gymnasium Wing Grows (Nov. 9 - 13) 
 
The cinder block masonry walls continue to grow around the new gymnasium wing. The locker 
rooms that will serve both Physical Education and the athletics teams are now nearly enclosed. 
 
A group of students will get an up close view of the construction process at Roosevelt when 
James Duckworth’s Intro to Construction class takes a field trip tour of the site later this week. 
Equipped with safety equipment and loaner boots generously donated by members of Lease 
Crutcher Lewis, Electrical Construction (EC Co.) and Heery International, students will see a 
number of trades at work between the masonry, concrete, electrical, and plumbing crews 
currently collaborating together on the new wings. We look forward sharing this exciting 
learning opportunity. 
	


